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Mission Statement  
 

The Delta Chamber of Com-
merce is a business organiza-
tion that supports and repre-
sents its membership by pro-
moting business growth and 
community development 
through leadership, pro-
grams, education and the 
dissemination of information.  

June 2014 $ÏÎƦÔ ÆÏÒÇÅÔ ÔÏ ÌÉËÅ ÕÓ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËƞ 

June Luncheon/Picnic  
June 19th @ 11:45am  
Deltana Fairgrounds  

The June Delta Chamber of Commerce luncheon will be an 
opportunity to support and celebrate the participants of the 
Ninth Annual Intro to Heavy Equipment Operator and Me-
chanic Academy sponsored by Partners for Progress in Del-
ta, a state recognized Regional Training Center.  
The event is held outdoors, picnic style, and will take 
place at the Deltana Fairgrounds on Thursday, June 19. Use 
the second entrance off Nistler Road, not the main gate, and 
plan to arrive by 11:45 am. Commissioner of Labor and 
Workforce Development Dianne Blumer is the featured 
speaker. Lunch is being catered by the Culinary Arts pro-
gram, and will cost $15.00 per person. Please RSVP to the 
Delta Chamber of Commerce by Monday, June 16. 

http://www.facebook.com/home.php#!/pages/Delta-Junction-Chamber-of-Commerce/112774775409914
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Visitor Center  
 

The Visitor Center is now open for summer. Hours are 8 am to 8 pm, 7 days a 
week. We offer local business information, maps, area history, and Alaska gifts.  
Members - please stop in or call to make sure that we have up-to-date bro-
chures and information about your business.  Last summer we logged almost 
9,000 visitors. Donôt miss the opportunity to advertise your business. 

Community Cleanup  
 

Last monthôs Community Cleanup was successful.  We collected 2800 pounds 
of trash at the Visitor Center and the city reported 45,000 pounds of trash 
dropped off during the event. 
 
Thanks to Delta Sanitation for the dumpster.  Thanks to the city for discounting 
the dump rates for individuals and taking the garbage collected at the Visitor 
Center for no charge. 
  
Thanks to DOT and individuals for picking up the highway bags. 
Thanks to everyone who participated in this years cleanup. 

Friendly Frontier Days  
 

You know that summer is really here once youôve attended the our summer pic-
nic.  This year, with sponsorship from Boeing, we were able to plenty of food, 
music, and activities. 
 
Weôd like to thank Boeing, the Arctic Warrior Band, the Chocolate Gypsy, the 
Junction Caterer, and the Imagination Library for making this a successful 
event.   



 

 

Page 3 

Chamber News   

Arctic Warrior Band  

Kids Activities �³ Imagination Library  

FRIENDLY FRONTIER DAYS 


